
June 3, 2022 

Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

WASTE MANAGEMENT 
720 4th Ave, Suite 400 
Kirkland, WA 98033 

Subject: Waste Management – Brem-Air, a division of Waste Management of Washington, Inc.(G-237); 
Tariff #20 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Enclosed are revised tariff pages 2, 22, 23, 24, 25, and 26. The primary purpose of the revisions to 
these tariff pages is to align default container sizes with that of Chapter 9.48 of the Kitsap County Code. 
This revision also includes the addition of the compostable organics program description for 
multifamily customers. Per Kitsap County code, “curbside compostable organics collection 
service will be available to all single-family and multifamily customers within the curbside 
collection boundaries”. These revisions will not result in either an increase or decrease to our current 
tariff rates to our residential and multi-family customers. We request that these changes go into effect on 
July 19, 2022. 

Enclosed for your review is Chapter 9.48 of the Kitsap County Code which reflects the default cart sizes 
and multifamily organics program requirements. If you have any questions or need additional information, 
please contact me at (425) 814-7870. 

Very truly yours, 

Carey A. McNally 

Carey A. McNally 
Senior Financial Analyst, Pacific Northwest Market Area 

cc: Robert Hall 
Laura Moser 
Clerk of the Board, Kitsap County Chair 
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